
APPENDIX 7 

 

From: Steve Noble <SteveNoble@Maidstone.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 October 2021 15:01 
To: Stephen Thomas  
Cc: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk>; Louise Davis 
<LouiseDavis@Maidstone.gov.uk>; licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Zoo application to vary licence 
 
Good afternoon Stephen 
 
Thank you for meeting us yesterday. As always, I’m grateful for your help in resolving this matter. 
Having read the noise management plan and agreed future steps to mitigate any noise impact, I am 
happy to confirm that I withdraw the representations in respect of the variation to Premises Licence 
for the Zoo Bar in the understanding that the conditions agreed be added to the Premises Licence. 
 
Once again, thank you for your kind assistance and swift action in this matter.  
 
Licensing  – Please accept this email as confirmation that Community Protection have now 
withdrawn any representations in relation to the Variation of Premises Licence application for the 
Zoo Bar, 10-11 Market Buildings, Maidstone, subject to the conditions (below) being attached to the 
Premises Licence.  
 
If you need any further information in respect of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Many thanks and very best regards to you all 
 
Steve 
 
Steve Noble 

Senior Community Protection Officer 

Maidstone Borough Council, King Street, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6JQ 
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